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I strongly urge you to vote YES on HB 4164. Parents should have more free choice 

of where they send their children to school. They should have the freedom to send 

their children to schools that align more with their family values without being so 

penalized by having to pay the extra tuition as well as taxes to support public 

schools. 

This is the right thing to do. 

 

Thank you, 

 


